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Liecutenant Governor of 1 exas

The Capitol
Austin, Texas 78711-2068

(5612) 463-0001

July 29, 1991

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.

Founder

American G I Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I very much appreciated your note of opposition to the treatment given the Texas
Commission on Human Rights in Senate Bill 1 as it was originally introduced.

Let me assure you that the bill as introduced was nothing more than a parliamentary
vehicle with many changes expected before the process is finalized.

And I can further assure you that I will fight to the end to preserve the Commission
on Civil,Rights and to give it the tools it needs to do the vital job it must do.




